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From: Francis Clerkin
To: foil
Subject: [EXTERNAL] FOIL Request
Date: Wednesday, April 2, 2025 12:32:43 PM

Dear Mr. McCracken,

Pursuant to the NYS Freedom of Information Law, I hereby request the following
documents:

1. The current renewal lease or amendment/extension to the prior lease dated
11/9/2004 between the Erie County Water Authority and Southwestern Bell
Mobile Systems, LLC, d/b/a Cingular Wireless for the premises located on a
water tank (know as the "Colvin Tank") located on a parcel of land with a street
address of 2225 Frederick Road, Tonawanda New York.

2. The record of all payments by date, received by Erie County Water Authority
pursuant to the terms of the First Amendment to Lease dated 3/9/2004
between the Erie County Water Authority and Bell Atlantic Mobile Systems LLC,
d/b/a Verizon Wireless for space on the water tank and land space on property
located at 450 Wehrle Drive. town of Amherst, Erie County New York.

If, for any reason, you choose to deny this request, please state the reason for the
denial within five business days and provide me the name of the person with whom I
may file an appeal.  If you have any questions about my request, please call me at
914 649-3886.

Best Regards,
Fran
Francis P. Clerkin

Cell: (914) 649-3886
FClerkin@bsptop.com
bsptop.com
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